TOWN OF LAKEVILLE
Open Space Committee
Meeting Minutes
August 4, 2022 - 7:00 PM

On August 4, 2022, the Open Space Committee held a meeting at 7:00 PM at the Lakeville
Library Meeting Room, 4 Precinct Street. The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM by
Chairman Frodyma. Open Space Committee Members present were: Joan Morton, Fred Frodyma,
Amy Knox and Brian Reynolds. Absent were Gary Flaherty and Liz Nash. LakeCAM was
recording the meeting for broadcast.

MINUTES
There are no minutes to review at this time.

DISCUSS THE STATUS OF THE OPEN SPACE PLAN

Marc Resnick, Town Planner, was present for the discussion. Chairman Fordyma provided
an update on the Open Space Plan. He noted that Sections Two through Seven are now in decent
shape and that the Committee should take a look at the Introduction and Preface, which need
further updating.

M. Resnick spoke about his work with the Park Commissioner’s on the Park sections that
need to be updated. He has viewed the Parks, taken tours with the Commissioners to go over what
the future plans are for each of the Parks. He has complied and updated those areas and is now
waiting for comments from the Park Commission. He referenced the tables regarding Chapter
Land that the Assessor will be updating.

Chairman Frodyma spoke about the scenic inventory tables. The Committee discusses
whether they should update the table or change how the information is presented. Member
Reynolds offers to reach out to the people who worked on that section previously to see if they
would like to do it again.

Chairman Frodyma noted on the SRPEDD maps, they are being updated and it is hoped
that they will be ready by the end of August. Member A. Knox referenced the List of Appendices
that needs to be reviewed and updated.

DISCUSSION ON OPEN SPACE RESIDENTIAL DISTRICT BYLAW

Chairman Frodyma made a recommendation to the Committee that the Open Space
Committee be included in any distribution of plans/discussions relating to the Open Space
Residential District to review and comment. M. Resnick agreed and will include the Open Space
Committee in the distribution of this type of plan. M. Resnick discussed with the Committee the
possibility of taking responsibility of the Open Space areas in those subdivisions. This is
something that can be discussed further. ,



DISCUSS CHAIRMAN POSITION

Chairman F. Frodyma makes the announcement that he is resigning from the Open Space
Committee due to his moving out of Town. The Committee Members present express their thanks
for his services. The Committee will vote for a new Chairman at their next meeting.

COMMITTEE LIAISONS
Conservation Commission — Chairman Frodyma had nothing to report.

Historical Commission — Member B. Reynolds reported that the Historical Commission is
working on implementing the funding to update the Archeological Resources Map.

NEXT MEETING
It is noted that the next meeting will be on Thursday, September 1, 2022.

ADJOURNMENT
Upon motion made by Member A. Knox and seconded by Member J. Morton, the Open
Space Committee voted unanimously to adjourn at 7:40 PM.



